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Blending Art, Fun and Education    

Putting on ñThe Wizò 

Reflections from  

Jimôs Bridge to a Brighter Future 

 

In a special partnership with the 

Erie  Neighborhood House, 

Jimôs Bridge funded the crea-

tion of a mural by the Erie 

House children in their playlot 

at 1347 W. Erie in Chicago. 

Lead by a resident artist, the 

children from the Erie House 

summer programs designed and 

painted the Peace Mural which 

was unveiled on August 27, 

2015.  In tribute to our role, the 

mural features a bridge  and is 

outlined with a frame of paint-

ings each created by a child, 

with one devoted to us with the 

letters,  ñJFMò and a sunshine.  

Directors from Jimôs Bridge 

were thrilled to participate in 

the design session and later 

watched as  the children dis-

played their artistic talents in 

painting the mural.   

We were introduced to the Erie 

Neighborhood House by a former 

colleague who works there.  The 

Erie House serves primarily the 

Hispanic community on the West 

side of Chicago with programs 

ranging from infants to seniors.  

The Erie House has been in opera-

tion since 1870 supporting immi-

grants as they came to Chicago.  

See www.eriehouse.org  

During one of our visits to Vis-

itation Catholic School, three 

students stopped by to tell us 

about their dream of putting on 

their own updated production 

of ñThe Wizò.  They spoke 

about their plans and hopes to 

organize and fund it.  We were 

so impressed by their passion 

and determination that we 

wanted to find a way to help 

é..and Jimôs Bridge did, by 

funding the costume rental for 

the play. 

After weeks of preparation, on 

May 7th & 9th Visitation Catho-

lic School presented ñThe 

Wizò.  Many of the grade 

school children and faculty 

participated on stage, back 

stage or in other preparations.  

Of course we attended and it 

was wonderful! 
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We are extremely grateful to those who volunteer with us at races in the Chicago area.  This is a very important way that our charity gen-

erates funds to support our mission of helping less fortunate school children.  The race organizers will make a donation to Jimôs Bridge 

based on the number of volunteers that we provide.  Often we receive an enhanced donation amount because of the experience of our vol-

unteers and our ability to pitch in to make sure the race participants are well supported during the event.  Four races so far this year! 

           Thank you to our Volunteers!   

Bank of America Shamrock 

Shuffle March 29, 2015 

Chase Corporate Challenge 

May 21, 2015 Rock N Roll Half Marathon/10K July 19, 2015 

Rock the Night 5K 

July 30, 2015 
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